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Club Secretary – Greg  9682 7779   President  – Peter  9632 9203 

 
Interested in sponsoring a team or advertising in this newsletter? – call one of the above numbers. 
 

 

Due to the coronavirus outbreak all 

football activities in NSW have 

been suspended until May 31st 
 
Hi All, 

After receiving further advice on Covid 19, including stricter measures imposed by the Federal Government, the 
temporary suspension to sanctioned grassroots football competitions has today been extended through to at least May 
31, 2020. 

CFA Sydney and GDSFA are currently looking at options for the remainder of the season and you will be notified in due 
course. 

While you are in isolation, it may be a good time to complete the associate referee’s course on line 

Link:  https://ffa-referees.mygo1.com/p/#/access/enrol?cid=2656010 

Email me the certificate once done and I will forward it to the Association. 

________________________________________________________ 
During the season, draws, results, newsletters and links will be available on the website.   

 

www.mccredie.org.au/soccer 
 

Like us by clicking the Facebook symbol 
 

 
 
 
 

https://ffa-referees.mygo1.com/p/#/access/enrol?cid=2656010
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https://www.facebook.com/groups/12206139349/
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